
Corvette Owners Club of San Diego 

General Meeting Minutes, Elijah’s 11 

March 2022  

  

Attendance: David Baker, Brian Bowman, Sam Campbell, Gail Carson, Ken  

Carson, George Dauphine, Chris Dawes, Janet Dawes, John Garapich,  

Amie Garapich, Craig Gillam, Aurora Hagen, Glen Honig, Shelley Honig,  

Leah Johnson, Jim Kitsner, Trisha Zulic, Chuck Makray, Dale Mastny,  

Gilbert Peet, Mile Murphy, Cyndi Murphy, Nancy Oeh, Bob Pratt, Steve  

Royce, Sue Royce, Bill Siepert, Lin Siepert, Brian Storrs, Rod  

Weissenberger, Linda Weisenberger, Rick Votaw, Dan Biggs, Lee Caudel, Pat 

Caudel, Howard Kendall, Pete Lustria,.  

  

Meeting called to order @ 6:30pm  

  

George introduced Lenny Leszczunski, CEO of The San Diego Automotive 

Museum. Sharon Smith, Director of Development was also present. Lenny 

Presente the $22,000,000 expansion plan for the museum. He extended an 

invitation for free admission to club members for the month of March. COCSD 

presented a $1,000 check to Lenny. On May 17, Shifting Gears will occur, it is a 

recreation of the 1926 Point Loma Road Rally. Every 3rd Sunday the museum hosts 

a coffee from 7:30 – 9:30 am.  

  

Glen announced birthdays and anniversaries.  

  

Cyndi presented Pete Lustria as a prospective new member. Upon a request by 

George, Cyndi reported that our membership in 2018 was 219. In 2022 we have 

217 members. We have lost some members but gained members during these 

Covid years.  

Chris Dawes asked that membership cards be reformatted. It would be great if 

they were plastic and each year a new membership sticker would be available. 

This suggestion will be brought to the Board.  

  

Sue reported our bank balance to be $26,690.13.  

  



Ken reports we have 17 cars in the Saint Patrick’s Day Parade.   

March 18th is K-! Speed.  

Several members are heading t Spring Mountain next weekend. March 26th is 

the Just Below the Snow Line Run. Ken will be there but wonders how many 

cars may show up as currently premium gasoline is $6.29/gallon and climbing 

daily.  

Bob Pratt said the deadline for the discounted room rates is March 15.  

  

If you are the first person to contact me you win a box of Girl Scout Thin Mint 

Cookies. Email me at lsiepert@san.rr.com Just wondering if anyone other than 

my husband reads the minutes.  

  

David Baker reminds us that August 29-31 is the next Caravan date.  

That’s Labor Day weekend and our group(s) will probably be leaving for Bowling 

Green the prior Tuesday or Wednesday, Gail Carson will be forming a committee 

to plan this trip.  

  

Kudos and a big thank you to Roberta Degener & Chris Spencer for another great 

Poker Run. This year’s winner was George Dauphine.  

  

The budget has been approved by the Board.  

  

During Open Mic Time we learned that there is no update on sponsorship from 

Bob Stahl. However, there are conversations happening with other dealerships.  

  

Meeting adjourned 7:30pm  

  

Respectively submitted,  

  

Lin Siepert, COCSD Secretary  


